






COLONEL OF THE REGIMENT CHRISTMAS MESSAGE DECEMBER 2017


Patricias,

We have accomplished much in the last 12 months.  Along with Bravo Company First Battalion’s current commitment in Latvia, all three battalions have deployed and redeployed sizable sub-units during this busy year.

With troops returning from the Ukraine, Poland, the United Kingdom, and many other far-flung locations, 2017 has been busy.  2018 will be no different as we once again prepare for the challenges of the Road to High Readiness.  At some point this holiday season, I ask that you take a moment to reflect on all of our accomplishments and the challenges that lie ahead.  Whatever your role in 2018, I know you all will train hard and make the Regiment proud.

I would like to recognize the Loyal Edmonton Regiment – 4 PPCLI – as they bolstered our efforts and aided in our success.  In addition, I would like to thank both the PPCLI Association and the PPCLI Foundation for their efforts and continued support for the serving component, veterans,
and the families of the fallen.  Their continued efforts personify the old saying ‘Once a Patricia, Always a Patricia.’

I wish you all a safe and enjoyable Christmas season. Enjoy your well-earned leave and recharge your batteries surrounded by family and good company.  I hope to see you all shortly at Exercise STRONG CONTENDER in January.

Till then, I ask that you hoist a glass and join me in toasting the Regiment’s glorious past, this joyous occasion, and our bright future. To the Regiment…






MGen W. B. Vernon, CD (Ret’d)
Colonel of the Regiment
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